Pinellas County All Star Football
Cheerleading 2023

Congratulations on being nominated to cheer in the 2023 All Star Football game!
Below you will find important information concerning the requirements for the game.

There will be a cheerleader, parent/guardian meeting on November 9 from 5:30 to 6:30 pm at Pinellas
Park High School. We will be meeting in the cafeteria area of the building. During this time paperwork
will be collected, individual pictures for the program will be taken and questions will be answered.

Required paperwork:

Copy of proof of gpa, your guidance counselor should be able to print you a copy of this.
Participation form

Proof of insurance

Copy of physical For the public schools, this is the same paperwork that you needed to cheer
at your school. For the private schools the participation form will be sent to you.

Practices will be December 5, 6, 7, and 11 from 4:30 — 6:30 pm at Pinellas Park High School.
We will meet in the grass area by the bus circle. PRACTICES ARE MANDATORY!!!!

The game will be held at Countryside High School on December 13. We will be having dinner at 4:00pm
at Capogna’s Dugout in Clearwater.

There will be a participation fee of $75.00 that can be paid online HERE
Or cash must be brought to the meeting on November 9.
THIS FEE MUST BE PAID BEFORE THE FIRST PRACTICE.

If you are interested in placing an ad in the program, they can be purchased on the website. These can
be individual ads for yourself or for businesses. Learn more here

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Dee Deal at 727-514-6000


https://square.link/u/btJYqbxr
https://pinellasallstarfootballgame.com/advertise/

